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PROBUS CLUB OF HUNTERS HILL AND DISTRICT 
 

Announcements at General Meetings 
 

PURPOSE:   
To provide clarity as to who can make announcements at Probus Club General Meetings. 
 
 

ACTIONS:   
In June 2018 the Management Committee agreed that any non-Club announcements need to 
be made by a Club member.  Requests for such announcements should be made to the 
President prior to the commencement of each General Meeting and scheduled just prior to 
morning tea.   
 
The proviso is that only one of our members may speak on behalf of any non-club group.   
 
Members are also able to leave information about activities on the back table, clearing any 
remaining paper at the end of each meeting. 
 
Additionally, the content of ‘our’ newsletter should retain its focus on the activities of ‘our’ 
Club.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date of Management Committee confirmation of policy:    June 2018 
Who to action:          President  
  

 


